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LABOR & EMPLOYMENT LAW ALERT 

Governor vetoes Senate Bill 501 regarding workplace harassment   

On June 13, 2014, Governor Alejandro García Padilla vetoed Senate Bill 501 (SB 501).  SB 501 
would have created the “Act to Prohibit and Prevent Workplace Harassment in Puerto Rico,” 
converting Puerto Rico into the first jurisdiction within the United States to create a cause of action 
for workplace harassment, commonly known as “mobbing” or workplace bullying.  Various 
jurisdictions in the United States have expressly rejected similar legislation.  Governor García 
vetoed SB 501 after heavy lobbying against the measure that would have imposed burdensome 
obligations on employers creating an environment in Puerto Rico adverse to businesses.   
 
If you have any questions or comments, or wish additional information regarding the above matters, 
please contact any of the following attorneys:  

Alfredo Hopgood 787.250.5689 ah@mcvpr.com 

Miguel A. Rivera-Arce 787-250-5634  mar@mcvpr.com 
Jorge A. Antongiorgi 787.250.5659 jab@mcvpr.com 
María Antongiorgi 787.250.2624 maj@mcvpr.com 

Anita Montaner  787.250.5652 ams@mcvpr.com 

James D. Nöel  787.250.5673 jdn@mcvpr.com 

Miguel Palou 787.250.5686 mps@mcvpr.com 
Radamés (Rudy) A. Torruella 787.250.5679 rat@mcvpr.com 

 

The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does not constitute, 
either legal advice or solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with McConnell Valdés LLC cannot 
be formed by reading or responding to this McV Alert. Such a relationship may be formed only by express agreement with 
McConnell Valdés LLC. 

 


